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November 2024 

 

Crazy Hair Day for Children in Need 2024! 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to announce a super fun event - Crazy Hair Day - 

in support of Children in Need 2024!  

On the 15th of November, we invite all our fabulous children to 

come to school with their craziest hairstyles. Whether it's bright 

colours, outrageous spikes, or silly accessories, let's celebrate 

creativity while raising money for a great cause! 

To add a bit of friendly competition, we’ll be hosting a special 

class challenge: can you guess the colour of Mrs Nash's fringe? 

We promise it will be as wild as her creative imagination! 

We understand the rise in costs makes things increasingly challenging for our families this 

time of year, and therefore ask for donations to support this cause. Please remember to 

bring your contribution, and let’s make a hair-raising difference together! 

We can't wait to see all the incredible hairstyles! 

Warm wishes, 

 

Mr Hollywell 

Assistant Head Teacher (Acting) 


